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Galloway Township, NJ – The rock band, “Panic! At The Disco,” will perform at Stockton 
University for the Stockton Entertainment Team’s (SET) annual spring concert, known as 
WoodStockton, on Friday, April 17, 2015.  

Doors open at 7 p.m. with the concert beginning at 8 p.m. in the Sports Center, located on the 
main Galloway campus. Tickets are $10 for students and alumni and $20 for the community, 
and they are on sale now until the night of the show. Tickets can be purchased with cash or a 
check at the Campus Center information desk, which is open Monday through Saturday, 8 a.m. 
to midnight, and Sundays, 10 a.m. to midnight.  

Attendees under 18 must be accompanied by an adult. 

My Life on Film, winner of SET’s Battle of the Bands, will open the concert. The band’s 
members are: Mike Henninger, a Stockton alumnus, of Little Egg Harbor, on guitar, Sean 
Gensel, a Stockton student, of Port Republic, on guitar, John Hagerson, a Stockton student, of 
Manahawkin, on guitar, Sean Johnson, of Tuckerton, on drums, and Anthony Jaber, an Ocean 
County College student, of Little Egg Harbor, on bass.  

"We all work very hard at this and it's such an amazing feeling to know that our hard work is 
paying off," said Sean Johnson.  

My Life on Film performs regularly in Atlantic City at The Boneyard and Le Grand Fromage, and 
they have shows in Long Island, New York City and Barnegat this spring.  

Mike Henninger has seen “Panic! At The Disco” live three times and said, “sharing the stage 
with them in unbelievable.”  
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Sean Gensel remembers going to get their CD, A Fever You Can't Sweat Out, a decade ago. "It 
feels surreal knowing that I'm going to be opening for a band I grew up listening to. It's 
absolutely amazing to have this opportunity," he said.  

John Hagerson added, "We've all been fans of theirs for years so getting the chance to share 
the stage with them is incredible. I'm ecstatic."  

Clark Kelly, an up and coming pop singer-songwriter from Nashville, is the artist opener.  

For more information, please contact Haley.Baum@Stockton.edu.  
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